
1

Wood, Natalie (CONTR)

From: Mark McMurry <smmcmurry@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, September 22, 2015 12:53 PM

To: FERGAS

Subject: FE Docket No. 15-90-LNG

McMurry Leadership & Management, llc 
1011 Lakeshore Drive, suite 522 

Lake Charles, LA 70601 
337.794.1109 smmcmurry@gmail.com 

  
S. Mark McMurry 
              President 
  
  
  

September 22, 2015 

  

  

U.S. Department of Energy (FE–34), 

Office of Oil and Gas Global Security and Supply 

Office of Fossil Energy 

P.O. Box 44375 

Washington, DC 20026–4375 

  

Re: Cameron LNG LLC, FE Docket No. 15-90-LNG NFTA 

Dear Deputy Assistant Secretary Paula Gant, 

I am writing in strong support of Cameron LNG’s application to construct two additional 

liquefaction trains – Trains 4 and 5 (Expansion Project) and increase their approved export volumes by 

1.41 bcf/day of domestically produced LNG.   

Cameron LNG has been a longstanding key member of the Southwest Louisiana community.  I 

know from my previous experience as the former Calcasieu Parish Administrator that Cameron LNG is 

committed to making a positive impact on the entire Southwest Louisiana area by dedicating significant 

financial resources and time to the dozens of community programs, agencies, events, and hurricane relief 

efforts. 

  

Cameron LNG has provided quality jobs, invested in our community through education, non-

profits, health and the environment and contributed to our economic development programs.  Cameron 

LNG’s export facility is currently under construction for Trains 1-3 and is providing a boost to Louisiana’s 

local and regional economy through increased economic activity.   

This Expansion Project will further extend these benefits to the community over a longer duration 

and will provide additional permanent new jobs.  Regionally, Southwest Louisiana will benefit from a 

large number of construction jobs that will be sustained by adding two additional trains to the current 

project.  Nationally, the two additional trains will increase the market for domestically produced natural 

gas and internationally, the balance of trade will continue to improve through additional exports of LNG.   
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I look forward to Cameron LNG’s continued success in Louisiana and DOE’s support for Cameron 

LNG’s Expansion Project. Thank you in advance for your consideration of this request. 

Sincerely, 

  

  

S. Mark McMurry 

  

  

 

 

--  

S. Mark McMurry, MPA, President 

McMurry Leadership & Management, LLC 

1011 Lakeshore Drive - Suite 522 

Lake Charles, LA 70601 

337.794.1109 

smmcmurry@gmail.com 


